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January 15, 2015 

 

Via: Electronic Mail 

 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 

Salem, OR 97302-1166 

 

Attention: Filing Center 

 

Advice No. 14-11-G Supplemental (Compressed Natural Gas Service) 

 

Pursuant to OAR 860-022-0025(1), enclosed for filing with the Commission is an electronic 

copy of Avista Corporation’s (“Avista” or the “Company”) Supplemental revisions to the 

following tariff, P.U.C. OR. No. 5: 

 

Supplemental Original Sheet 441E 

 

On December 11, 2014, Avista filed with the Commission Tariff Schedule 441 for purposes of 

implementing an optional Compressed Natural Gas Service program.  Based on discussions with 

Staff, and input from other parties, Avista has added additional language to Sheet 441E related to 

Cost Recovery. 

 

The Company requests that the Commission approve Schedule 441 with an effective date of 

February 1, 2015.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 509-495-

8620 or by email at pat.ehrbar@avistacorp.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Manager, Rates & Tariffs  

 

 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 
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